
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Electric vehicles
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 8:17:03 AM

From: Nancy <nljackson@mchsi.com>
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 1:06 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Electric vehicles
Dear Governor Carney,
I implore you to not take away gasoline powered vehicles. I live in Sussex County.
There are basically two strata of folks here: those that have a house here as their
2nd home, and those that live and work here. While the shift to EV would not greatly
impact the way of life of the first group of people I have mentioned, it would have a drastic
affect on the latter. Let's face it, our bank accounts would just not bear the much larger
expense of EV's.
Please reconsider- let us have the choice between gas powered and electric powered.

Sincerely,
Nancy Jackson
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